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Date : December 27, 2023  
 
To, 
 

Ms. Jayati Nandi 
Assistant Manager 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
Scrip Code: 532940 

 

Dear Ma’am, 

Sub:  Submission of information w.r.t. your email / letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/2023-2024/502 
dated December 27, 2023 regarding Increase in Volume.  

 
This is with reference to the above – mentioned email as received to us by your good office. In this 
regard, we would like to clarify that in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, and pursuant to the Policy for disclosure of 
unpublished price sensitive information, the Company has timely disclosed all the latest relevant 
information, announcement and all material events which is/have bearing on the price/volume 
behaviour in the scrip.  

We do not have any abnormal event or announcement to be intimated, which can have a bearing on 
the price and volume traded of the security. We have promptly complied with all regulatory 
requirements so far and no price sensitive information is concealed that would impact the Company’s 
operations / performance. 

Therefore the movement in volume/ share price of the Company is purely due to market conditions and 
absolutely market driven. The increase in volume seen of our Company’s equity shares across exchanges 
appears to have been on account of interest of investors based on the performance/prospects of the 
Company and is purely market driven. 

As a listed Company, we are conscious of our responsibility to timely disseminate to the Stock 
Exchanges all information that could have an impact on the price/volume of Company’s shares in 
compliance with Regulation 30 and the policy mentioned above. We humbly request your good office to 
kindly consider and take note of the above - mentioned information in your records.  

Yours faithfully 
For J. Kumar Infraprojects Ltd 
 
 
Poornima  
Company Secretary  
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